

Tonwell St Mary's CE (VC) Primary School

Ware Road, Tonwell, Herts, SG12 0HN
Tel: 01920 462894 Fax: 01920 469606
E-mail: admin@tonwell.herts.sch.uk



Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Bridgman

'Knowing each child, growing each child, in God's love'

Friday 19th January 2018

Dear parents,

I am pleased to be able to share confirmation that our school has been awarded a 'Gold School Games' award for the improved levels of sporting opportunities in school. In the past week, our sports ambassadors have attended training with other Y6 children from across the area, our junior children all took part in the multi-skills festival with other school and school council with the sport ambassadors have been planning a Sport Relief fund raising event for later this term.

Children in the juniors enjoyed a history workshop from Hertford Museum to support their history and science learning on fossils. Our Reception, Y1 and 2 children also took part in an 'animals' session. As you can see in their faces, our children were fascinated asking many questions and were, as always – very respectful and well-behaved.











Kind regards,

Mrs Bridgman

Parent Forum and Parent Workshops

I will be holding a Parent Forum meeting on Tuesday 30th January at 8.45am. I hope to be able to share findings from our Local Authority Inspection with you. If you are unable to attend, please send any comments or suggestions to head@tonwell.herts.sch.uk.

Please join us for English and maths parent workshops on Friday 2nd February from 2.15pm-3.15pm. The focus will be on helping your child with Grammar and Fractions, Decimals and Percentages. Miss Fitzgerald and Mrs Barnes will have information suitable for parents of children from Reception to Year 6. All presentations will be available on our website.